
Roads Commission Meeting 
11-7-2019 
 
Present: 
 Chad Crimmins 
 Dave Jarrett 
Guests: 
 Marsha Harper 
 

1. Mike Gaither was voted in to be the CSLOA 
representative on the Roads Commission.  So moved – 
Jarrett,   Second  Crimmins –Unanimous. 

2. Marsha Harper presented a topic concerning a ditch 
located on Hummingbird Drive.  It appears that a ditch 
needs to be re-installed on a section of Hummingbird 
Drive.  Chad Crimmins suggested that Josh Hawley and he 
survey the property and then obtain 2 estimates for re-
installing the ditch.  Cost of such re-installation should be 
responsibility of property owner who filled in the ditch. 

3. The commission reviewed the Superintendent’s Report 
including October Review, Upcoming Projects, and 
Winter Prep. 

 
Dave Jarrett 
11/07/2019 

 
 
 
 



 
 


